
 

 

1st March 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
The Gunny Tree Planting Workshop 
 

The school have applied for our Eco Warriors to take part in the Gunny Tree Planting 
Workshop on 12th March 2024. As your child is an Eco Warrior they are invited to 
this event to help plant trees as part of the Gunny Community project to revive the 
former military site on the island to a thriving community space. Further information 
can be found at www.trustlinks.org. 
 
The children will be leaving school at 10am and return by 12.45pm so will need to 
have a home packed lunch that day or if you would like a school packed lunch please 
confirm below by Tuesday 5th March 2024. 
 
They will need to have suitable footwear (preferably wellington boots) and a 
waterproof coat. We will walk to and from the Gunny from school. They will also 
require a drink and a snack. 
 
There is no cost for your child to attend this event. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Ince 
Year 4 Class Teacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

The Gunny Project 12th March 2024 

Please return to the office or Mrs Ince by Tuesday 5th March 2024.  

I do/do not give consent for my child to attend The Gunny Project. 
 

Please tick what option your child would like if they require a cold packed lunch from school. The cost 
will be £2.30 unless your child is entitled to free school meals. 

          cheese                           ham 

 

Name of the child ……………………………………………………. 

Signed ………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

  

http://www.trustlinks.org/

